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ProPOsAL OF CORRECTIONS TO THE PROPOSED AMENDMENTS
TOANNEX 1 OF THEATP*

The Secretary-General of the United Nations, acting in his capacity as depositary,
communicates the following:

With reference to depositary notification C.N.191.2009. TREATIES-1 of 2 April 2009
concerning the proposal of Amendments to Annex 1 of the ATP, the Working Party on the Transport of
Perishable Foodstuffs of the United Nations Commission for Europe (UNECE) informed the
Secretary-General of certain corrections effected with respect to the text of document
ECE/TRANSP/WP.11/218/Add/1.

The texts of the proposed corrections, which are included in documents
ECE/TRANSP/WP.11/218/Add/L/Corr.1 and ECE/TRANSP/WP.11/218/Add/1/Corr.2, are available on
the website of the UNECE Transport Division at the following addresses:
http://unece.org/trans/doc/2009/wpl1l/ECE-TRANSWP11-218alcle.pdf (corrections to the English
text only) and http://unece.org/trans/main/wpl1/wplirep.html (corrections to the English, French and
Russian texts)

In accordance with established depositary practice, and unless there is an objection to effecting
aparticular correction from a signatory State or a contracting State, the Secretary-General proposesto
effect the proposed corrections. Any objection should be communicated to the Secretary-General no
later than 24 November 2009.

26 August 2009
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! Refer to depositary notification C.N.191.2009. TREATIES-1 of 2 April 2009
(Proposal of Amendmentsto Annex 1 of the ATP).

Attention: Treaty Services of Ministries of Foreign Affairs and of international organizations concerned.
Depositary notifications are currently issued in both hard copy and electronic format. Depositary
notifications are made availabl e to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations at the following e-mail
address: missions@un.int. Such notifications are also available in the United Nations Treaty Collection on
thelnternet at http://treaties.un.org, whereinterested individual s can subscribeto directly receive depositary
notifications by e-mail through anew automated subscription service. Depositary notificationsareavailable
for pick-up by the Permanent Missions in Room NL-300.



